Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted – Request to Councillor Bell.

There was submitted and noted a report by Scottish Fire and Rescue Service (SFRS) regarding the current issues, incidents and work being carried out in the ward for Quarter 3, from 1st October to 31st December 2024.

After consideration, the Partnership

- (1) requested that Councillor Bell, as Chair, write to SFRS to express concern at the lack of representation by a Station Commander at Partnership meetings; and
- (2) raised concern regarding
 - (a) the impact on attending incidents, if any, following the removal of an appliance from Govan Fire Station; and
 - (b) the fire casualty fatality and statistics within the report.